Pine Tree Council meeting postponed:

From the PTC Facebook page:

Because of pending inclement weather, our Program Leadership Cabinet and all other meetings scheduled at the Pine Tree Council Service Center for 2/19/14 are postponed. Please be safe this evening.

Expanded Webmaster Description:

From the current webmaster, David Van Twistern:

Fulfilling the webmaster's responsibilities requires no special technology skill or knowledge of HTML.

The KV-Scouting Domain is paid for and hosting for the site is provided free of charge by Decision Design. A standard site template is used and cascading style sheets keep the design uniform throughout. If you know how to use a word processor, have an average of 1/2 hour per week to maintain the site, and want a good overview of what is happening in the district, this responsibility is for you.

Typical maintenance on the site includes:

Editing the K-Valley e-Mail Newsletter (for format only), converting to PDF, and uploading to the Newsletters Page;

Updating the Calendar page based on K-Valley Newsletter information and e-mail from district members;

Uploading flyers, forms, instructions, etc., provided by K-Valley District Committee members, to the Forms Page; and

Other updates and corrections as needed and identified by district committee and other K-Valley District members.

Technology required:

Desktop, laptop, or tablet; PDF converter application; broadband Internet connection; and an e-mail address.

Again, if you are interested in becoming the new webmaster, please contact Rick Denico at fdenicojr@roadrunner.com

YiS, Scott Bernier